
  a 0332 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  a 0332 # anathematizo {an-ath-em-at-id'-zo}; from 331; to
declare or vow under penalty of execration: -- (bind under {a})
curse, bind with an oath.[ql

  an 0332 # anathematizo {an-ath-em-at-id'-zo}; from 331; to
declare or vow under penalty of execration: -- (bind under a)
curse, bind with {an} oath.[ql

  bind 0332 # anathematizo {an-ath-em-at-id'-zo}; from 331; to
declare or vow under penalty of execration: -- (bind under a)
curse, {bind} with an oath.[ql

  bind 0332 # anathematizo {an-ath-em-at-id'-zo}; from 331; to
declare or vow under penalty of execration: -- ({bind} under a)
curse, bind with an oath.[ql

  curse 0332 # anathematizo {an-ath-em-at-id'-zo}; from 331; to
declare or vow under penalty of execration: -- (bind under a)
{curse}, bind with an oath.[ql

  bind 0332 # anathematizo {an-ath-em-at-id'-zo}; from 331; to
declare or vow under penalty of execration: -- (bind under a)
curse, {bind} with an oath.[ql

  bind 0332 # anathematizo {an-ath-em-at-id'-zo}; from 331; to
declare or vow under penalty of execration: -- ({bind} under a)
curse, bind with an oath.[ql

  oath 0332 # anathematizo {an-ath-em-at-id'-zo}; from 331; to
declare or vow under penalty of execration: -- (bind under a)
curse, bind with an {oath}.[ql

  under 0332 # anathematizo {an-ath-em-at-id'-zo}; from 331; to
declare or vow under penalty of execration: -- (bind {under} a)
curse, bind with an oath.[ql

  with 0332 # anathematizo {an-ath-em-at-id'-zo}; from 331; to
declare or vow under penalty of execration: -- (bind under a)
curse, bind {with} an oath.[ql
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